
Seatac Shuttle, LLC 
dba Whidbey-Seatac Shuttle 

C-1077 
 

David Danner       August 30, 2012 

Executive Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S Evergreen Park Drive SW 

Olympia, WA 98504 

 

via E-file online 

 

Transmittal Letter 
 

Re: LSN Request on Bellingham September Service 

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

Yesterday I filed a new time schedule for our current Bellingham service and was told to 

request an LSN for review at the next open meeting in Mid-September. Please approve at 

this meeting. Our original service expires August 31, 2012. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

John Solin 

Mike Lauver 

Owners 

Enc:  


